
ATTENTION POWNAL RESIDENTS

YOUR NEW 

TRASH &  

RECYCLING  

CARTS ARRIVE 

IN JULY!

Flip over for more details.



Questions? Call 207-518-8653  
or visit casella.com/pownal-me

Your Curbside Collection  
Just Got Easier 87 Pleasant Hill Road • Scarborough, ME 04074

Beginning Friday, July 26, your residential 
curbside trash and recycling will be picked up by an 
automated side-load truck.

Residents will no longer have to provide their own 
bins. All trash must be inside of the cart with the lid 
closed. We will no longer collect any material left 
outside of the cart.

During the week of July 15, you will receive two 
64-gallon wheeled carts, one for trash and one for 
recycling, that will be specific to your address and 
are included with your service. There is no need 
to be home to receive your cart. Carts will include 
additional instructions for placement as well as a 
calendar and frequently asked questions.

YOUR NEW  

TRASH &  

RECYCLING  

CARTS ARRIVE 

IN JULY!

Casella’s App makes it even easier for 
you to stay connected about your trash 
and recycling collection program

Download today by scanning a QR code  
with your smartphone camera!

CASELLA APP FOR RESIDENTS

SCAN FOR THE 
APP STORE

SCAN FOR THE  
GOOGLE PLAY STORE


